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11th NORTH INDIAN OCEAN HYDROGRAPHIC COMMISSION  
New Delhi, India  

1
st 

March to 2
nd 

MARCH 2011  
 
Dear NIOHC Colleagues,  
 
I am writing to inform you that Commander Kestwal is the Indian National Hydrographic 
Office point-of-contact to assist NIOHC delegates obtain a named letter of invitation for 
the procurement of a visa to India. His contact details are as follows: 
 
Commander Sanjay Kestwal 
Staff Officer to the Chief Hydrographer to Government of India 
Indian National Hydrographic Office 
107-A, Rajpur Road 
Dehra Dun – 248 001 
(Uttarakhand) 
India 
 
Tel No: 091-11-26196165 
Fax No: 091-11-26181834 
E-mail: sanjaykestwal@rediffmail.com or hydroind2011@gmail.com  
Website: http://www.hydrobharat.nic.in
 
May I remind you that, delegates are required to register their participation for the 
meeting to Mrs. June Thompson by email june.thompson@ukho.gov.uk or fax on +44 
1823 723380, by 01 February 2011 (NIOHC Letter 2, 10th December 2010, refers). 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to request that you forward your National 
Report, in the standardized structure, at least two weeks prior to the meeting (by 15 
February 2011). Please send your Reports to Mr. Nigel Sutton, International Relations 
Manager at the United Kingdom Hydrographic Office by e-mail 
nigel.sutton@ukho.gov.uk or fax on +44 1823 723380. 
 
Finally, I look forward to an informative and productive meeting in New Delhi.  
Rear Admiral Nicholas Lambert  
NIOHC Chairman  
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